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A Vision for Our 
Town

The General Plan Update 
will identify issues, craft a 
vision for the future and set 
policy objectives for the next 
15-20 years.  Topics will 
include parks; traffic; 
development standards; 
economic vitality; noise; 
housing; health; safety; 
environment; and community 
aesthetics.

What: Visioning 
Workshops

When:  Wednesday, 
April 30, and Wednesday, 
May 14, 2014  at 6:30 p.m.

Where:  Sebastopol 
Center for the Arts, 282 
South High Street, 
Sebastopol

Why:  Help create a  
vision for the future of 
Sebastopol

For more information, 
contact the Planning 
Department at 823-6167

GENERAL PLAN UPDATE

Visioning Workshops
What are our shared values and vision for the future?

The  Visioning Workshops will 
provide residents, business people, 
service providers, decision-makers, 
and other interested persons with 
an opportunity to identify their 
vision, as well as concerns they 
would like to see addressed, for 
the General Plan Update.  

Two Visioning Workshops are 
planned: April 30 and May 14.  

All members of the public are 
invited and encouraged to attend 
one or both of the Visioning 
Workshops, which will help set 
the direction of the General Plan.

WORKSHOP PURPOSE
The purpose of these workshops is to:
Communicate the intent of the General Plan 

Update to the public;
Describe the General Plan Update process and 

key points where the community will have an 
opportunity to be involved;

Receive public input on community goals and 
priorities;

Develop a Vision Statement that guides the 
General Plan process;

Identify community values as relate to the 
General Plan Update; and

Identify preferred land uses.


